210

MAMMOTH RADIO IN EASTERN CAROLINA

IR

1560 ON YOUR DIAL PHONE (919) 293-7861

October 20, 1970

Mr. John N. Sampson
4148 Wycliff Drive
Winston-Salem, North Carolina 27106

Dear Mr. Sampson:

All of us here at W T R Q wish to thank you for
your reception report. It was correct and most help-
ful as we were interested in learning about our signal
quality and strength. We were running 10,000 watts on
this test.

We are sorry to inform that a coverage map and
antenna pattern are not available at this time.

Very truly yours,

Clay Sc
Chief Engineer

CS:mgs

Quinn Broadcasting Co. P. O. Box 565 Warsaw, North Carolina 28398



